
Responses to March 2020 Board Letter to Staff 
 
Thank you, Jo! And thank you to the Board. Hope you are doing well and staying healthy! 
All the best, Katelyn Rasmussen 
 
 
Thank You!!  Donna Krocker  
 

Thanks Jo! Your support really means a lot to us. Kathie Fifer, Head of Adult Services 

 

Thank you so much for action taken by the WNPL Board of Trustees. It is greatly appreciated. In 
this chaotic time, it is reassuring to know that the Trustees have our backs! Although I would 
expect nothing less from this caring and compassion Board! I hope you and your family stay 
well! Sincerely, Patty Sawin, Youth Services Programming Specialist 

 

Dear Jo - 
 Thank you and the Library Board for all of your support during this time.  
 I have worked for WNPL for 27 years, effective in May. I’ve worked through 9/11 and 
the period that followed, the H1N1 pandemic, and the era of mass shootings that require active 
shooter trainings on the part of employers and staff. This pandemic is unlike any time period I 
have worked or lived in.  
 This has been an extremely harrowing time for all of us to make decisions one or two 
days ahead of the news from around the world. WNPL staff are very aware of libraries that may 
have made or are still making the call possibly too late to save their communities. 
 Thank you again from the bottom of my heart on behalf of the Communications team, my 
peers on the Management Team and all of our staff. We so appreciate your support and 
leadership.  
 I hope you and all of the families that are part of our Library Board stay well. 
 With gratitude, Sandy Beda  

 

 
 
 


